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Enhancements to Nursing Leadership at Pickering Manor 
 

Newtown, PA – Pickering Manor is pleased to announce significant enhancements to its nursing 

leadership team, aimed at furthering its commitment to providing exceptional care and leadership 

within the community. 

"We are excited to announce enhancements to our nursing leadership at Pickering Manor," says David 

Woodhead, CEO of Pickering Manor. "Terry Ziegler's promotion to Assistant Nursing Home 

Administrator and Gloria Wright's appointment as our new Director of Nursing reflects our commitment 

to providing exceptional care and leadership within our community." 

Terry Ziegler has been promoted to Assistant Nursing Home Administrator after 16 years of dedicated 

service at Pickering Manor and over 40 years of experience in the healthcare industry. Terry's career 

began over four decades ago as a CNA, progressing through key roles such as a Registered Nurse, 

Director of Nursing and Director of Clinical Support Services. Her extensive experience and deep 

understanding of our facility uniquely qualify her for this new position. As Assistant Administrator, Terry 

will oversee daily operations, ensuring compliance with federal, state, and local standards, primarily 

focusing on maintaining the highest standards of care for our residents. Terry will work closely with 

David Woodhead, our Executive Administrator, to ensure alignment with organizational goals and 

strategies. 

Additionally, Pickering Manor welcomes Gloria Wright as the new Director of Nursing. Gloria brings over 

40 years of nursing experience, specializing in geriatrics, long-term care, hospice, management, and 

regional nurse consulting for long-term care and assisted living communities. Her appointment 
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underscores Pickering Manor's commitment to providing the highest quality of care for its residents. 

Gloria's forward-thinking approach to nursing care and her dedication to fostering a compassionate and 

supportive environment will greatly benefit residents and staff alike. 

"We are confident that Terry and Gloria will bring invaluable leadership and expertise to our 

community," David Woodhead continues. "Their appointments reflect our ongoing dedication to 

enhancing the quality of care and resident experience at Pickering Manor." 

Please join us in congratulating Terry Ziegler on her promotion and welcoming Gloria Wright to the 

Pickering Manor team. We look forward to the positive impact they will bring to our community.  

For inquiries regarding tours, donations, or employment opportunities, please contact Pickering Manor 

at 215-968-3878 or visit www.pickeringmanor.org. 

 

Pickering Manor is a 5-star community-owned and operated CCRC (continuing care retirement community) in 
Pennsylvania serving the community of Bucks County since its opening in 1963, formed by the generosity of Henry 
Russell Pickering. In 2020, Pickering Manor opened its largest expansion to date, a 26,000-square-foot facility 
which accommodates 15 new short-term residents, a state-of-the-art rehab unit, 15 personal care private rooms, 
and a renovated 32-bed skilled unit. Pickering recently added a certified 21-bed Memory Care Unit. Visit 
www.pickeringmanor.org for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo Caption (L-R): Terry Ziegler, Assistant Nursing Home Administrator and Gloria Wright, 
Director of Nursing  
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